
Hello My name is Angela Walker  

 

I have been a nurse for 23 years and never before has this profession been so strained. Nurses are being 
overworked at a time when this deadly virus is not letting up. Omnicron is deadly and nursing staff 
needs to have adequate staff and WELL trained agency staff to assist. Showing our nurses that they are 
appreciated and valued is needed now especially when they are working beside untrained nurses 
earning up to 5X their pay and then making nurses use PTO for COVID related illnesses is just ludicrous 
Please give the nurses need differential pay and other incentives to be retained at County and feel 
appreciated.  


